
 

  

Clackmannanshire Council are consulting on 

the first significant stage of the Review of the 

Local Development Plan (LDP), the land use 

and planning policy document for Clackmannanshire  

 

The consultation runs until Friday 6th March 2020. 

 

A drop-in session will be held at The Coronation Hall, 

Muckhart on Wednesday 29th January between 3-7pm 

followed by a presentation and discussion with the Community 

Council at 7:30pm at the same venue. 

 

 

Further details can be found on the Council website at  

www.clacks.gov.uk/mir 
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1st Phase – Main Issues Report 


